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Information bulletin from the ILO Staff Union  
 
 

Dear colleagues and friends, 
 

We promised you an information bulletin, and now it is finally ready! 
 

The Staff Union remained vigilant during the holidays, and did not just sit twiddling its 
thumbs. This bulletin contains a lot of information that we want to share with you, namely: 
 
1. Status of Industrial Relations in the ILO (click here) 

2. Follow-up on the conflicts over pay cuts (click here) 

3. International issues (click here) 

4. Elections in the Field and at Headquarters (click here) 

5. “FollowMe” printing (click here) 

6. Panic among consultants - Switzerland and its taxation (click here) 

7. Regional meeting in Lusaka - A warm wind from Africa (click here) 

 

 
Event to come: The second session of the Annual General Meeting of the Staff Union will be 
held on 25 October. Please note the date in your calendar! The place and time will be 
communicated later. 

 

__________ 
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